Nursery Procedure Update

P.A.C.E. of Miami <lifeline@homeschool-life.com> Thu, Mar 12, 6:54 PM

Good Evening Families,

For the safety of all at PACE especially in the nursery, PACE will not be providing toys
for the children to play with. If your child will be in the nursery, please bring one or two
toys of their own to play with.

Thank you for your understanding.

Blessings,

PACE Board



